
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
ד "ב מרחשון תשפ"כ  

November 6, 2023 

To the Members of Our Beloved Community, 

As we are all so keenly aware, כלל ישראל, and especially our brothers and sisters in  ארץ

  .finds itself in a very precarious situation ,ישראל

In the midst of this great סכנה, there are many thousands who are demonstrating and 

rallying against the continued support of the United States government for the Jewish 
State and of the Jewish People.  

It is vitally important that we join in a large public gathering to encourage the members 
of the Biden Administration and Congress to maintain their support of Israel in the fight 
against evil.  

The Vaad HaRabbonim strongly urges all to attend the rally in Washington, DC, next 
Tuesday, November 14th.  

In addition to the continued outpouring of our heartfelt תפילות, attending a gathering 

such as this is an important השתדלות on behalf of אחינו כל בית ישראל.   

May הקב"ה accept all our תפילות and our השתדלות, may we experience  ישועות ונחמות, 

and may we merit אמן  …ביאת גואל צדק במהרה בימינו.  

 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 

Rabbi Yaakov Hopfer 
President 

 
On behalf of the Rabbinical Council of Baltimore 


